
 

Reduced Power Notification 

 

 

ION Television License, LLC, licensee of KPXE-TV, Kansas City, Missouri (FCC Facility 

ID 33337, (the “Station”) hereby provides notice that the Station began operating at reduced 

power on July 12, 2019. 

 

The Station is undergoing a transmitter equipment upgrade.  Due to space constraints in 

the transmission facility, the Station is operating at a reduced power level until the new 

transmitter installation has been completed.  The Station expects this work will take 

approximately three weeks to complete.   

 

If the Station is unable to resume full power operation by August 12, 2019, a request for 

Special Temporary Authority will be submitted. 


